
 
 

Garlinge Primary School and Nursery  
 

Travelling Book Fair 
 

Friday 29th April 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
The Travelling Book Fair is coming to Garlinge on Thursday 19th – Monday 23rdth May. The fair will be 
taking place in the KS1 playground from 3.00pm each day and will be selling a carefully selected range of 
exciting and appealing books for all ages. There is a summer offer running of buy three books and get the 
cheapest free!  
 
There is also a book fair competition taking place, encouraging children to draw or paint a picture of their 
favourite book character and to write a short sentence explaining why they have chosen them. Five lucky 
winners across the school will each receive a £5 voucher to spend at the Book Fair. Please send any entries 
to your child’s class teacher no later than Friday 13th May.  
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mr Millership 
English Co-ordinator  
 
 
 
 


